
 

Wednesday 6 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Young Voices Singing Club 

Willow Green will be taking part in the Young Voices Performance which will be held on Tuesday 9 January 2024 

at Sheffield Arena.  To build our choir and prepare for this exciting opportunity, we will be running an after-

school club for the children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6.  The club will be taken by Mrs Elvidge-Atkinson 

The club will start on Monday 11 September, after school until 4.20pm and will be every Monday.  The last 
session will be Monday 8 January 2024.  If your child is interested in this fantastic club, please fill in the slip 
below and return it to their class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  Children in Year 6 will be prioritised as this will be the 
last opportunity for them to attend this wonderful event.  It is our intention to take part in the event annually 
so should your child not be selected to take part this year, there will be opportunity for them to attend in the 
future.  
 
Please note that Year 3 Functional Fitness will be held on the same evening after school so children will be unable 
to participate in both. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Elvidge-Atkinson 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………….. 

Young Voices Singing Club 
 

Monday 3:20pm – 4:20pm (11 September 2023 – 8 January 2024) 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………………… Class ……..  to attend Young Voices Singing Club 

after school on Monday. 

Please state any medical conditions that I need to be aware of _______________________________________ 

Please tick below: 

My child is allowed to walk home at 4:20pm (for Years 5 and 6 only) 

My child will be collected from reception at 4:20pm by……………………………………… parent/carer/ other 

(please state) …………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………… (parent/carer)      Date…………………………………………………….. 

 

 


